
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2
nd

 Session of the 57
th

 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 3009 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  9023 

 Author: Rep. Gann 

 Date: 3/4/2020 

 Impact: Secretary of State: est. $4000/annual savings 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 3009 removes the requirement that the Secretary of State cause a copy of each publication of 

“The Oklahoma Register” be sent to those county clerks and others who request it. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to officials for the Secretary of State, 27 entities currently request copies of the 

publications addressed in HB 3009.  Officials for the Secretary of State estimate an annual cost 

savings of $4000 in avoided printing and shipping costs as a result of the provisions of HB 3009. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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